
 

Beeston Primary School   

September 2022 

   Class Attendance 

6.9.22 - 9.9.22 

Stars  92.86% 

Planets  98.53% 

Comets  99.26% 

 

 

 

Absence 

Please remember that if your child is ill you should inform 

the office on the first day of absence.  

01328 701267  or 

office@bee.unity-ed.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

 

The children have all returned to school refreshed and smiling and they all seem happy in their 

classes. A particular welcome to our new children and families who have started with us this term. I 

hope you all enjoy your time here at Beeston Primary School.  

New Staff 

As you are all aware we have now welcomed Mr Cuenca-Farrow into our school community.  

Mr Cuenca-Farrow is our new Executive Deputy Head and will be at Beeston Primary School 

three days a week.  

I am sure most of you have seen him on the school playground in the mornings already but 

please feel free to say hello.  

  

Parking 

 

We understand that parking is an issue here in Beeston but  we ask that the roadway 

immediately outside the school (both gates) is kept clear to maximise visibility when 

crossing the road. Please do not park on the yellow zig zags and if possible avoid parking 

on the pavements and junctions.  

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our children safe. 

 

Parking is monitored by the Parish Council.  



 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 30th September– Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 5th-Friday 7th October– Year 6 Residential 

Monday 10th October– Flu Vaccinations 

Monday 24th-Friday 28th October– Half Term 

Tuesday 15th November- Individual and Sibling Photos, Tempest Photography 

Thursday 24th November - Year 6 National Child Measurement Programme 

Monday 19th December-Tuesday 3rd January– Christmas Holiday 

Tuesday 3rd January– INSET Day, School Closed 

Monday 13th-Friday 17th February– Half Term 

Monday 3rd-Monday 17th April– Easter Holiday 

Monday 17th April– INSET Day, School Closed 

Monday 1st May– Bank Holiday, School Closed 

Tuesday 6th June– Year R National Child Measurement Programme + Hearing & Vision 

Monday 29th May-Friday 2nd June– Half Term 

Friday 21st July– Last Day of Term 

 

* New additions 

Reminders 

 Water bottles -  Please ensure that your child is bringing in a water bottle everyday. 

Please do not send your child in with squash.  

 Uniform - Please ensure all school uniform is labelled. We cannot return lost property to 

your child if it is not named.  

 Before and Afterschool clubs  - Please continue to book these clubs no later than 3.15pm 

on the Friday for the following week. ParentPay must be topped up with the funds to be 

taken for this in advance.  

 Absences - Please do not leave messages with teachers or send them in with siblings if 

you have a child off sick. All absences must be reported to the school office. 

 Office move - The office has now moved and all visitors and late arrivals will now need to 

report to the front of school and ring the bell.  

 WOW moments– Please continue to email your child's wow moments into the office so 

that these can be celebrated within school.  

 


